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Crane, Nancy T 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ ~~~~~ ~~ ~~ 

From: Judy Johnston ~udygnld@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 7:42 PM 02-022N 
To: Crane, NancyT 02-022N-362 

Subject: CODEX Judy Johnson 

Dear Nancy, 

I do not understand the schizophrenic society we live in. An MD has no training in nutrition. He is told by the 

AMA not to make recommendations, because without training he can be sued. I would suspect this is really 

about money, and wanting control of the supplement industry. I have recovered my kidneys from my own 

personal research and the use of supplements. If I waited for my doctor, I would be dead or on dialysis. I 

strongly urge you to remove the following phrase from your writings: 

We recommend the following revision: 'All labels should 
>bear 
> a statement that a supplement should be taken on the advice of a 
> nutritionist, a dietician, or a medical doctor" 

We are an educated people, and we deserve to be a free people. Why don't you suggest that you 
educate the doctors? Even dieticians don't study supplements. I know. I am a nurse. 

Thank you, Judy Johnston RN, BSN 

~.. ~ ~ ~~~ ~~. -. ~~~ -~ ~ . .  
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